
 

 

               Notice of                 

Public Hearing 
 

City of Tacoma   
 
 
December 11, 2014 
 
 
On Tuesday, January 6, 2015, at approximately 5:30 p.m., the City Council will  
conduct a public hearing on the enforcement strategy options for non-licensed 
marijuana operations. 
 
At the December 2, 2014, Committee of the Whole meeting, an update on the City’s 
enforcement strategy for non-licensed marijuana operations since 2012 was given along 
with several enforcement options for consideration moving forward. The City Council 
now desires to receive input from citizens regarding the enforcement strategy options 
for non-licensed marijuana operations.  
 
This hearing will take place in the City Council Chambers on the first floor of the 
Tacoma Municipal Building, 747 Market Street, Tacoma, Washington. All persons 
will have an opportunity to present their oral comments at the meeting. Those wishing to 
submit written comments may do so at the public hearing, or may submit them to the 
City Clerk’s Office at cityclerk@cityoftacoma.org or 733 Market Street, Room 11, 
Tacoma, WA 98402, by 4:00 p.m., on Tuesday, January 6, 2015.        
 
Resolution No. 39077, which set the public hearing date, can be viewed in its  
entirety on the City’s website at www.cityoftacoma.org/recentlegis by clicking on  
the link for December 9, 2014, or by requesting a copy from the City Clerk’s Office  
at (253) 591-5505.   
 
For more information, please contact Ms. Elizabeth Pauli at (253) 591-5627. 
 
 
 
Doris Sorum  
City Clerk   
 
 

 

The City of Tacoma does not discriminate on the basis of disability in any of its programs, activities, or 
services. To request this information in an alternative format or to request a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (253) 591-5505. TTY or speech to speech users please dial  
711 to connect to Washington Relay Services.  


